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We have recently been contacted by a number 
of concerned residents (and one of our local 
councillors) regarding a growing number of 
incidents and ‘near misses’ on the surrounding 
roads involving children on bikes. This has 
included children pulling wheelies in front of 
cars, pulling straight out into the road and 
riding 4 or 5 abreast and blocking the traffic.  

We have also had reports of children - on foot - 
running out into the roads without looking and 
not crossing the road safely. We are really 

concerned that it is just a matter of time before one of our pupils is going 
to be seriously injured. We have spoken to the children about road 
safety in assembly today and will promote further messages in our 
impending road safety week. Road Safety week will take place in school 
during the week beginning 8th October and will include the ‘Slow Down 
For Bobby’ assembly. As part of this effort to keep our children safe, we 
ask that parents park appropriately outside the school gates and make 
sure they are not on the double yellow lines or blocking the traffic.  

Please may we ask all parents to speak to their children this weekend 
and reinforce how important it is to cycle safely and cross the roads with 
care. We would be devastated if one of our pupils was involved in a road 
accident that could have been avoided. Thank you for your help with this 
important message to keep our children safe in the community.  

Miss Edwards                                                                                                                                  

Executive Headteacher 

‘Terrific’ Time Keepers 

The winners this week are 6LP, 4CT, 

4CW, 3SI, 1AV &REB. 

 

What an achievement!  Well Done! 

 

Attendance 

Week Ending 21.9.18 

R 98% 

Year 1 95% 

Year 2 96% 

Year 3 98% 

Year 4 98% 

Year 5 96% 

Year 6 96% 

Whole 

School  

(weekly)  

97% 

Whole 

School 

(Sept to 

date) 

97% 

Target 96.2% 
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 DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

26th September                              

Y5 Anglo-Saxon & Viking              

Workshop       

26th September                              

Parent Forum 

27th September                           

Broadoak Open Evening 

28th September                             

MacMillan Coffee Morning 

8th—12th October                      

Road Safety Week 

9th October                                     

‘Slow Down for Bobby                     

assembly’ 

Monday 15th October                             

Harvest Festival assemblies 

Tuesday 16th October           

Parents Evening 

Wednesday 17th-19th October 

Y5 Robinwood Trip   

Friday 19th October                         

Finish for Half Term @ 3.05pm 

A REMINDER TO PARENTS 

HOME/SCHOOL                    
AGREEMENT                          

Please return signed copies of the 
Home/School Agreement and the 
Behaviour For Learning Promise 
as soon as possible. If you have 

misplaced your copy, please    
contact your class teacher.                               

Thank you.                                              

SWEETS                                    
Please remember that sweets are 

not permitted in school.  

PARENTPAY                                   
Letters have been sent home with 

some pupils that have not yet     
registered. If you have problems 

please contact reception.                 
Thank you. 

FLU LETTERS (Reception—Y5)                              
Can we ask that these forms are 

signed and returned to your   
teachers by middle of next week so 

we can organise a suitable date 
asap?                                               

 SCHOOL JUMPERS/CARDIGANS 

We have a number of children who don’t currently have a school 
jumper/cardigan to wear in school. This is a key part of our 
school uniform and as we move into the winter months the     

temperature is starting to fall.  

Please can you ensure that your child has their jumper/cardigan 
with them each day and that their name is clearly marked on 
them. If there are any problems with suppliers/orders then 

please inform the main office. Thank you.  

Broadoak School Open 

Evening 

Thursday 27th September, 

Broadoak 3.00pm until 7.00pm                                      

The Open Evening is an extremely 

enjoyable and informative event for 

all Year 5/6 children and will 

provide both parents and children 

with the opportunity to look around 

the school, ask questions, meet members of staff and 

experience a range of new and exciting subjects.  
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Broadoak Spy Academy for Year 6                                             

Thursday 27th September 

Broadoak School is hosting a Year 6 taster day for all Year 

6 pupils from Partington Central Academy, Forest Gate 

Academy and Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Primary 

School. The ‘Spy Academy’ day will allow pupils to         

experience a range of specifically designed sessions               

relating to English whilst solving puzzles and mysteries. 

There will also be an opportunity to visit the new library and 

to experience a flavour of secondary school life.                                                                            

Letters have been sent home with a full itinerary of the day 

or you can visit                                                                             

Latest News on our website @ 

www.partingtoncentralacademy.co.uk 

 

Year 5 Robinwood Trip                                                             
Wednesday 17th October — Friday 

19th October 2018 

Children will come to school as normal 
on the Wednesday morning in their own clothes ready for Robinwood  

(i.e not in their best clothes).  

They need to bring their suitcases/bags to the Year 5 classroom when 
they arrive at 8.45 a.m. We will be leaving school at 9.30 a.m. 

The children may not bring any mobile phones, iPads or any other 
electrical items to Robinwood.  

The children may bring a maximum of £2 spending money that they are 
able to spend at the tuck shop. Please can we ask you not to send any 
food or drink with the children as this will be confiscated by Robinwood 

staff.  

If children require medication whilst they are there, please see the 
office or class teachers so the forms can be filled in. We will not 
administer any medication without these forms being completed. 

These need to be completed by Friday 12th October.  

If your child has asthma you need to provide an inhaler from home, 
if your child does not have their inhaler with them we will not take 
them on the trip, as they need to have it with them 24/7 whilst they 

are there.  

Children do not need to bring a packed lunch with them as this is                      
provided by Robinwood.  

We should be arriving back at PCA on Friday 19th October at approx 
2.30—3:15 p.m.  

Our Coffee Morning is 

on 28th September 

2018. Please come 

and support us. 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

REB — Reuben Dooley & Sadie Bell 

REC — Jack Wilson & Isaac Walsh 

IKO — Isabelle Hollister-Harwood & Layla Cushing 

1AV — Franchesca Halton & Paul Sheridan 

2SJ — Jack Cassells & Illayda Kabala 

2HW —Jay Partington & Aiden Fahie  

3SI — Cruz Oakes & Phoebe Morrell 

3NW — Lexi Blease & Joe Griffiths  

4CT — Sam Cough & Amira Grimshaw 

4CW — Jessica Oddy & Lola Oldham 

5AF — Max Wood & Michael Coupe 

5LA — Ashton Quinn & Isabel Cassells 

6LP — Oliver McManus & Callum Saunders 

6CB — Paul Richardson & Abbie Smith 

       

                                                                                                                                                                             

PARENT FORUM 

On Wednesday 26th September we would like to invite   
parents to school for an opportunity to meet with the class 
teachers and find out about the curriculum and school day.  

Teachers have prepared presentations with lots of          
information about the school day and our expectations for 

the year.  

This is a great opportunity to learn more about your child’s 
education and to see how you can help them be successful 

at school.  

Please arrive at your child’s class at 3.15pm.  

YEAR 5 VIKING DAY 

Y5 children are taking part in a Viking activity day 
on Wednesday 26th September as part of their 
current history topic. If anyone is still to pay via 

ParentPay can they do so by Monday. 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratulations to Nuala 
Doherty and Jayden   
Parsonage, our new 

Head Girl and Head Boy. 
They have proven to be 
excellent role models for 
our school and we are 
certain that they will  

continue to thrive in their 
role.   

Also congratulations to their deputies; Lucy Earp and    
Callum Saunders.  

Part of their roles include leading a team of capable      
prefects: Grace Oakley, Alisia Pickering, Shanice Higson, 

Mia Moriarty, Amy      
Taylor, Ethan Ward,  

Abbie Smith and             
Madison Bunseedun.  

We are very proud of our 
new team and                      

ambassadors for the 
school!                              

Well done!  

A REMINDER 

All pupils that have returned forms for Choir Rehearsals 

start on Monday 24th September in the Auditorium until 

4.15pm. Thank you. 


